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I would like to sincerely thank you for the excellent support provided during my
recent passport application. The entire process was smooth and efficient, and your
staff demonstrated professionalism, patience, and courtesy throughout especially
Deputy Director, Martin Kuo-nan Hou.

Your clear guidance and timely communication were greatly appreciated and reflect a
strong sense of responsibility and service.

Once again, thank you for your assistance, and I wish your team continued success.
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